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e-bulletin Maryburgh Amenities Company Ltd. 

Introduction 

This e-bulletin is the digital newsletter for all members of the Maryburgh Amenities Company Ltd. and is designed to keep all its 

members informed and updated. The last month has been very quiet with no board meeting in October. There has been some work 

done on the interior decoration of the hall, but most of this could be done with very little expense apart from the volunteer’s time. 

To make a major difference to the Community Centre money needs to be raised over the coming months.  

 
Figure 1 – Maryburgh resident on their way to the Halloween party at the Cottage bar

 

The AGM will be taking place at the 

end of January, although the actual 

date has still to be confirmed at this 

month’s board meeting. Once the 

board of directors have decided on 

the date for the AGM everyone in the 

village will be notified. 

The future of the Community Centre 

and activities such as the annual Gala 

week depend on the active 

involvement of volunteers. If you are 

free at the end of January, please 

make every effort to attend the AGM. 

It is important that as many local 

people as possible have a say in the 

community activities and both the 

Maryburgh Amenities Company and 

Maryburgh Community Council that 

represent them.     

Director Nominations 

Do you know someone who would 

like to become a director?  Would you 

like to be a director? 

Why not ask them now, and be 

prepared for the next AGM?  A 

candidate needs at least 2 ordinary 

members to nominate them, in 

writing, to the registered office at 

least 7 days before the AGM. 

If you’d like to know more about 

what’s involved, or wish to discuss 

the nomination process please feel 

free to speak to an existing board 

member.   

 Building Repairs 

Last month’s e-Bulletin raised issues 

regarding the ongoing maintenance 

of the Community Centre and the 

need for funding in order that the 

building can continue to function. 

One item discussed by the board 

members in September was the 

temporarily closure of the centre for 

the winter.  Since the e-Bulletin was 

sent out several individuals and 

organisations have raised concerns 

about this being done. While nobody 

wants to close the building, unless we 

can find money to cover the running 

costs we may have no other option.  

On a more positive note some 

volunteers led by Jamie Dunsmore 

did carry out work on the entrance 

hall, including replacing ceiling tiles 

and the floor tiles. I hope people have 

noticed the small improvements. 
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